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Happy New Year 
Welcome back! Hope everyone 

had a great break. This month 

will be an easy month. Louise will 

be back from Germany on 

January 22.  

 

No School 
There will be no school for Martin 

Luther King Jr. Day, Monday, 

January 15. January 16, will also 

be a no school day for 

professional enrichment.  

 

Volunteering 

All families are required to 

volunteer at the school a 

total of 25 hours during the 

school year. Please see 

volunteer opportunities as 

they are sent home in your 

weekly packet, and let us 

know how you can help. We 

could use some help on 

yearbook team if anyone is 

interested!  

Early Pick-up 
If you need to pick up your child 

before school is out, please sign 

them out in the office first. If 

someone is in the office, they will 

go and get the child out of 

class. If no one is in the office, 

please DO NOT GO INTO the 

classroom. Go to the door, 

knock, and wait for the teacher 

to open the door. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

MAP Testing 
We will begin our MAP testing on 

Monday, January 29- February 2. 

Please make sure students get 

plenty of rest.   

You are encouraged to bring 

healthy snacks for the class to 

share on any of the days your 

child/ren will be testing. 
 

Bake Sales 
We are done with the bake sales! 

Thank you to everyone who 

brought goodies and volunteered 

to help.  
 

 

 

January Birthdays 

 
Levi    1/15 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Calendar 

January 
15 Martin Luther King, Jr.  Day – no school; 

Monday 

16 Professional Enrichment Day No School 

22 Louise back from Germany 

29-February 2 Map testing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


